
 

To: All District 211 Employees 
 
From: Chris Kontney, Director of Business Services, and 
 Charlie Filipek, Insurance Committee Chairman 
 
Date: April 22, 2014 
 
Re: New Wellness Program 
 
 
For years, District 211 has provided employees with a wellness benefit program that allows them the 
ability to receive an annual wellness screening at an off-site location at their convenience.  While the 
existing program was a useful resource for employees in the past, we found it important to bring greater 
accessibility to wellness benefits for all of our employees.  In order to better serve our employees and 
provide greater wellness program accessibility, District 211’s wellness committee developed a plan to 
expand services to our members. As a result, District 211 has contracted a new wellness benefit provider 
for all employees.  On behalf of the Wellness Committee and District 211, it is our pleasure to introduce 
Interactive Health, Inc. as our new wellness partner. 
 
Because we strive to provide extraordinary opportunities in all areas of our operation, our new wellness 
program, “Extraordinary Wellness,” is designed to enhance opportunities while providing employees with 
accurate, timely information regarding their health and well-being.  Over the next six weeks, Interactive 
Health will conduct voluntary, private health screenings on-site at all District 211 locations for interested 
employees.  Please note that this benefit is free to all current employees.  Spouses of current employees 
may also participate if they are enrolled in District 211 family health insurance. 

 
Wellness Coordinators at each building will be hosting a kick-off meeting soon. Please stay tuned for 
meeting information and plan to attend so that you can meet representatives from Interactive Health and 
learn the details of the new program.   
 
Building Wellness Coordinators 
 
Jim Kautz   PHS 
Niki Baldassano  FHS 
Kim Wiley   CHS 
Cindi  Manning  SHS 
Wade Heisler  SHS 

Beth Roesner           HEHS 
Amy Friel            Academy South 
Francesca Anderson           Academy North 
Mary Kay Oakes           Ad Center 
Kim Cropper           Transportation 

 
If you have additional questions after attending a meeting, please contact Chris Kontney (ext. 6648), 
Charlie Filipek (ext. 1816) or your Building Wellness Coordinator. 

 


